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 John Ker OBJNOT2016/0218/P 15/02/2016  16:55:54 Dear Sir, Further to my telephone conversation with Mr. Raymond Yeung, Planning Officer, London 

Borough of Camden at 13:00 hours today I confirm that as owner of 23, Rosecroft Avenue (the 

detached house next door to the north) I am opposed to this proposed extension to 21, Rosecroft 

Avenue since it will greatly reduce the daylight in the ball room (basement level in my house, but 

below floor level in 21) my lounge (ground floor level in my house but basement level to 21 and the 

main bedroom, first floor level in my house, but ground floor level to 21, Because of the fact that 21, 

Rosecroft Avenue is built up the hill from my house results in a much more significant effect on 

daylight than if it were at the same base level. I would like to speak at the planning meeting. Yours, 

John Ker.

Wentworth

23 Rosecroft 

Avenue

Hampstead

London

NW3 7QA
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